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Sent: 16 December 2024 19:39
To: Planning
Subject: Land behind the dog Inn Longridge

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

To Nicola Hopkins.  
Plan application 3/2021/0275 
Grid ref 360665 437214. 
 
We   have objections tothe proposed development on the 
land behind the dog Inn Longridge.  
One objection is the proposed entrance to the site which is already a very busy junction.  
The second objection is the proposed height of the property's that will look directly into the bedrooms 
of the existing houses on Darwen close.  
The third and the most important objection is the idea of a top water soakaway when the land around 
this area  is already saturated surely it would be better if the top water was connected to the drainage 
system . 
 

  
  

  
  




